
 

Children are our most precious possession. 

 

June 2024 
 

Calling All Volunteers!! 

 

We are beginning the process of revising and updating our three-year 

strategic plan in order to continuously improve our district and the education 

we provide to our students.  The strategic plan will identify goals and 

objectives to focus on over the next three years as well as identifying yearly 

activities that are tied to the goals.  An integral part of the improvement 

process is getting input from you on our strengths and areas for 

improvement.  To gain this input, we will be creating a focus group that will 

meet in August or September to help us identify areas for improvement as 

well as possible goals, objectives, and activities to focus on over the next 

three years. 

 

If you are interested in being a part of the focus group, please email 

jhackney@floraschools.com for more information.  We are excited to work 

together with you as we continually put students first and strive to improve. 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 

June 17th-Board of Education Meeting at Unit Office-5:30 p.m. 

June 19th-Juneteenth Day 
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